November 18, 2022

Hello everyone!

It's been rather busy as we
get toward the end of the
semester, but there are a few

pieces of news that we wanted to make sure to share:

e The November birthday party will be on Mon, Nov. 21st at 3pm in the seminar room -
please stop by to say hello and enjoy some snacks!

e We have a website! Please visit https://cyclotron.tamu.edu/cicada/ to access seminar
announcements, past newsletters, and other helpful links. It's a work in progress, but we
hope to make this a useful resource for the Cl community.

e We are in the final stages of getting a climate survey for Cl staff and students set up -
please watch your email for instructions on how to complete this important survey!

e Save the date for the Cyclotron Institute holiday party on Dec. 7th at 6:30pm at the 7F
Lodge - this is open to employees and family! Please RSVP to Paula by 5pm on Mon,
Nov. 21st and include any dietary restrictions.

e November is Native American Heritage Month, please visit the Library of Congress
website to learn more about conversations and events in regard to indigenous American
identities and cultures: https://nativeamericanheritagemonth.gov/.

As always, if you have any thoughts or ideas that would help make the Cl a better place, please
let one of us know!
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